
 
Tuesday 20 September 2022 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re: Year 5 Puberty Talk 
 
We are writing to let you know that we will be delivering Puberty Talks to all of the girls and boys in Year 
5 this term. 
 
The girls will have their talk separately from the boys, with female staff. 
 
The boys will have their talk separately from the girls with male staff.  
                              
This is a statutory part of the National Curriculum for Science for Upper Key Stage 2 pupils: we must 
ensure all students receive this input. Please take this opportunity to talk with your child about the 
changes that take place as we grow up to support them with this learning. 
                             
Please contact me if you would like to discuss any aspect of this arrangement. 
 
With kind regards 
 

 
 
Kate Hussain 
Vice Principal 
 


